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What is changing?



For isolates of
Staphylococcus spp.,

oxacillin will be reported in
place of nafcillin. 



Starting 1/1/2024,

cefazolin will no longer be
reported. Over the next 6
months, it will be reported
as SEE COMMENT as we

bridge to this change. 

Why are we
changing? 



In the micro lab, oxacillin

is tested (not nafcillin).
Less manual changes

decreases risk of human
error and makes future

updates easier. 

How should I use this information in
practice?



1) Oxacillin should be used to infer susceptibility

for nafcillin and cefazolin.
  

2) This does not change formulary status of
these agents. 



3) This change in susceptibility reporting does not

impact the clinical decision of when to use
cefazolin vs. nafcillin.

Example
Reporting


